
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In The Matter of Spectrotel, Inc. d/b/a OneTouch )  
Communications’ Notice of Detariffing    ) File No. LO-2015-0057  
 

NOTICE CLOSING FILE 
 
Issue Date: September 2, 2014 

This file was opened on August 29, 2014, when Spectrotel d/b/a OneTouch 

Communications filed notice of its election to be exempt from the requirement to 

maintain a retail tariff on file with the Commission.  At the same time, the company 

withdrew its existing tariff.  OneTouch Communication’s filing required only a tariff 

action, which has now occurred, and should not have created a case file.  For that 

reason, this file shall be closed.   

 
 
       BY THE COMMISSION 

     Morris L. Woodruff 
       Secretary 
 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 2nd day of September, 2014. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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